News story: Ofsted websites
maintenance work: Friday 1 September

Ofsted will be doing maintenance work on its websites between midnight and 5
am on 1 September 2017.

Please do not log in to the following sites, as they may be unavailable:

e Ofsted reports website
e Parent View

e Learner View

e Employer View

We apologise for any inconvenience.


http://www.government-world.com/news-story-ofsted-websites-maintenance-work-friday-1-september/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-ofsted-websites-maintenance-work-friday-1-september/

